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Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We currently have 3 vacancies on our Governing Body for Parent 
Governors.  We have received 4 nominations for these roles.  Therefore, an 
election will be held to decide which 3 candidates move on to the 
Governing Body.   
 
The candidates are: 
Christopher Button: My name is Christopher Button and I have 15 years’ 
experience of working as a Capital Project Manager with the NHS, this role has 
given me the knowledge and experience that are transferable to become a 
parent governor at Green Park Community School. I would be enthusiastic, 
committed and I believe all children should benefit from a good day-to-day 
experience at school and eventually achieve their full academic potential. 
Becoming a parent governor would also give me the opportunity to make a 
difference, not only to my children but also to children of the future within the 
community. 
 
Megan Murray: My name is Megan Murray and I am keen to support Green Park 
which has become a valued part of my family. My son is currently in year 3 and 
my younger children will hopefully attend soon. I believe my skills as a 
department coordinator, such as data analysis, would be beneficial to the role of 
parent governor. I aim to be demanding but fair in assisting the school to retain 
its outstanding OFSTED rating while continuing to develop, improve and provide 
an environment where children can display all the core values of leadership, 
organisation, resilience, independence and communication. 
 
Laura Parfitt: I am keen to have a role in the school governors’ board.  
I currently have two children that attended Green Park, one in year 4 and the 
other one is in year 3. One of my children is a SEND child who requires a lot of 
attention from the school. Green Park is such a great school, which is why I 
would like to volunteer to be a parent governor to ensure that the school and the 
children are all benefitting through the decisions that are made. 
Our children are important. Thank you for your time and consideration.  
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Josh Williams: The reason I want to become a governor is I believe our kids are 
the future and the way they turn out in life starts in primary.  Primary sets our 
children on the course they are going to take and starts showing their academic 
progress. I will do everything I can to make sure the children are happy focused 
and hitting the highest ability they can.  For the children who struggle or have 
issues, I want to work with them giving them the upmost help and support they 
need to get the results that keeps them up with the others. I really believe I can 
help in many ways and I’m a great asset to a team. My motivational skills are 
great and I believe I’m very good and finding problems and coming up with 
solutions I want to be part of something that actually means something and can 
help to make all the right changes. 
 
 
Please click on this link to vote: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NRkm-
DZNpkaGyB0dU7mMwYCzGR8jkGFIsXdvTa-
XlMhUNUFDQk5OVjZINjBGS01PMU9LUUs4QVlRNi4u 

Or scan this QR code:  

 
 
You may vote for 3 candidates only.  The vote will close at 11pm on Wednesday 6th 
March 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Richard Hawkins 
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